
 

Update: GPSSBC Western Cape  
 

The PSA attended a Chamber meeting and the following items were discussed:  

 

Works Inspectors  

In the previous meeting the employer reported that the analysis and recommendation that had been 

completed by Organisational Design had been sent to the Head of Department and that a reply was 

awaited from her office. The employer indicated that it had received a reply from the DPSA just prior 

to the Chamber meeting. The reply was that the salary level of Works Inspectors was subjected to a 

job evaluation and that the levels have been confirmed. There is therefore no change to the current 

levels. The employer committed to sending the DPSA’s letter through the secretariat.  

 

Salary levels: ASDs Security Advisory Service 

A collective grievance was lodged by this group of members as although they are Assistant Directors, 

they are performing the same functions as Deputy Directors. The employer refused to entertain the 

matter at the GPSSBC Chamber and advised that external remedies should be followed.   

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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